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=) Thank you for taking the time to sumbit your comments on the I-5 CRC
DEIS. We are refining a design that will have no right of way impacts on
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From: Erik the airfield, nor will the new structure interfere with the flight paths for
To: Draft FIS Feedback, either the airfield or the Portland Airport.

CC:

Subject: Cross the riverbut leave the A/P alone!

Date: Monday, June 30, 2008 9:01:04 PM

Attachments:

P-0756-001| PIs forward to the I-5 Bridge group, pls,
I'm a private pilot and have enjoyed Pearson as thousands others have. I'm sure
if the engineers take the time, they can come up with a design that satisfies the
new bridge without encroaching on Pearson, living history.
Thank you
Erik Schutten
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